
ASCH 
CALL FOR POSTERS 

CONNECTICUT AND THE GREAT WAR 
FALL CONFERENCE 

AT 

CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY 

NOVEMBER 7, 2015 

 

The Association for the Study of Connecticut History and 

Central Connecticut State University 

invite poster presentations from the graduate and undergraduate communities in 

Connecticut’s colleges and universities on the subject of “Connecticut and the 

Great War,” in conjunction with the fall ASCH fall conference.  This is a great 

opportunity for graduate and undergraduate students to share their research with 

the state’s college faculty, fellow students, historians, history buffs, and the public.  

Please keep in mind that you will have a diverse audience at the conference, and 

you should be prepared to explain the ‘big picture’ motivating your work for 

people from different disciplines. 

Posters will be displayed in the Constitution Room at Central Connecticut State 

University during the lunch break, and presenters will have the opportunity to 

present their work to the over 100 people expected to attend the conference. 

Please plan to use tri-fold foam presentation board with dimensions of 36" height 

X 48” width.  Easels will be provided. 

Please send proposals to Kathy Hermes at hermesk@mail.ccsu.edu.  Proposals are 

due by October 9th.  Notification of acceptance will be by October 16th. 

With your proposal, please include: 

 *   Presenter's name, institution and email 

 *   Poster session title 

 *   Poster session description (limit 100 words) 

 *   Goal of the session 
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